
 

DR 11 Fall Assembly Report 
 
Greetings 
 
We continue to remain active in D11.    We have very active AA liaison co-chairs that 
keep us informed of upcoming events to which we are always invited to participate. 
We still have 2 open chairs but 2 members have expressed interest in them Alateen 
and Archives.  We will be discussing having a fellowship get together as opposed to a 
meeting in November as it falls on the saturday after Thanksgiving, otherwise no 
meeting til Jan.  We have asked the GRs to s/w their groups about holding a Gratitude 
“Thing” in Jan as we did last year given the success of the event.  We are planning a 
district garage sale to augment our Treasury.  Looking forward to continued growth in 
the new year.  
 
Hugs Susan 

 


